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February 10, 2025

Panchito Roadnight
82 Independence Point
6224 Maastricht

Dear Panchito,

I am very sorry to let you know that we are unable to offer you admission to Green University (class
of 2025). Please know that this decision in no way diminishes your application. We were humbled by
your talents and achievements and by the commitment you demonstrated in all your academic and
extracurricular endeavors.

We appreciate the thoughtfulness and care that went into your application and want to assure you that
your candidacy received thorough and serious consideration. Because we receive tens of thousands of
applications for an incoming class of approcimately 1,700 students, we must decline the vast majority of
our applications each year.

All of our admission decisions are made through and exhaustive committee review process. As a result,
all decisions are final, and we are unable to consider appeals of any kind. Please visit our page of
frequently asked questions for answers about our admission process. I would also like to share an
article I wrote for the Los Lobos Times, which you may find relevant today.

We are complimented by your interest in Green University and thank you for the hard work your
application represents. You have our very best wishes for your college education.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of Admission
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February 10, 2025

Olenolin Walles
8403 Swallow Drive
1624 Hoorn

Dear Olenolin,

Congratulations! It is with great pleasure that I offer you admission to the Green University class
of 2025.

Your thoughtful application and remarkable accomplishments convinced us that you have the intellectual
energy, imagination and talent to flourish at Green University. Among the over 20,000 applications we
read, your distinguished record of academic excellence and personal achievement stood out. We are
thrilled to welcome you to the GU community and look forward to the unique and extraordinary
contributions we know you will make to the intellectual and extracurricular life of our campus.

The exciting next step is now yours. As GU is probably only one of several options you will consider in
the coming weeks, I hope you will use the time to learn more about us. We invite you to participate in
Admit Weekend 2025, a three-day program that will introduce you to the intellectual vibrancy and
dynamic campus life that define GU. Information about that event is enclosed. Whatever decision you
make, we ask that you complete the enclosed enrollment response card and return it to us by the
postmark deadline of May 2, 2025. Should you decide to matriculate at GU — and we sincerely hope
you do — we will send enrollment information to you in late May.

While we have every reason to believe you will complete this school year successfully, remember that
your admission is contingent upon your continued strong academic performance in the program you
presented to us in your application.

Once again, I extend my congratulations on your admission to GU and welcome you to the GU family.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of AdmissionOL 
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February 10, 2025

Terrye Yakunin
073 Karstens Drive
1509 Zaandam

Dear Terrye,

I am very sorry to let you know that we are unable to offer you admission to Green University (class
of 2025). Please know that this decision in no way diminishes your application. We were humbled by
your talents and achievements and by the commitment you demonstrated in all your academic and
extracurricular endeavors.

We appreciate the thoughtfulness and care that went into your application and want to assure you that
your candidacy received thorough and serious consideration. Because we receive tens of thousands of
applications for an incoming class of approcimately 1,700 students, we must decline the vast majority of
our applications each year.

All of our admission decisions are made through and exhaustive committee review process. As a result,
all decisions are final, and we are unable to consider appeals of any kind. Please visit our page of
frequently asked questions for answers about our admission process. I would also like to share an
article I wrote for the Los Lobos Times, which you may find relevant today.

We are complimented by your interest in Green University and thank you for the hard work your
application represents. You have our very best wishes for your college education.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of Admission
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February 10, 2025

Wang Itzhaiek
08789 Marquette Park
1509 Zaandam

Dear Wang,

I am very sorry to let you know that we are unable to offer you admission to Green University (class
of 2025). Please know that this decision in no way diminishes your application. We were humbled by
your talents and achievements and by the commitment you demonstrated in all your academic and
extracurricular endeavors.

We appreciate the thoughtfulness and care that went into your application and want to assure you that
your candidacy received thorough and serious consideration. Because we receive tens of thousands of
applications for an incoming class of approcimately 1,700 students, we must decline the vast majority of
our applications each year.

All of our admission decisions are made through and exhaustive committee review process. As a result,
all decisions are final, and we are unable to consider appeals of any kind. Please visit our page of
frequently asked questions for answers about our admission process. I would also like to share an
article I wrote for the Los Lobos Times, which you may find relevant today.

We are complimented by your interest in Green University and thank you for the hard work your
application represents. You have our very best wishes for your college education.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of Admission
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February 10, 2025

Giffard Dominici
39961 Comanche Circle
1624 Hoorn

Dear Giffard,

I am very sorry to let you know that we are unable to offer you admission to Green University (class
of 2025). Please know that this decision in no way diminishes your application. We were humbled by
your talents and achievements and by the commitment you demonstrated in all your academic and
extracurricular endeavors.

We appreciate the thoughtfulness and care that went into your application and want to assure you that
your candidacy received thorough and serious consideration. Because we receive tens of thousands of
applications for an incoming class of approcimately 1,700 students, we must decline the vast majority of
our applications each year.

All of our admission decisions are made through and exhaustive committee review process. As a result,
all decisions are final, and we are unable to consider appeals of any kind. Please visit our page of
frequently asked questions for answers about our admission process. I would also like to share an
article I wrote for the Los Lobos Times, which you may find relevant today.

We are complimented by your interest in Green University and thank you for the hard work your
application represents. You have our very best wishes for your college education.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of Admission
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February 10, 2025

Kurtis Spores
48918 Delladonna Way
1039 Amsterdam Noord west

Dear Kurtis,

Congratulations! It is with great pleasure that I offer you admission to the Green University class
of 2025.

Your thoughtful application and remarkable accomplishments convinced us that you have the intellectual
energy, imagination and talent to flourish at Green University. Among the over 20,000 applications we
read, your distinguished record of academic excellence and personal achievement stood out. We are
thrilled to welcome you to the GU community and look forward to the unique and extraordinary
contributions we know you will make to the intellectual and extracurricular life of our campus.

The exciting next step is now yours. As GU is probably only one of several options you will consider in
the coming weeks, I hope you will use the time to learn more about us. We invite you to participate in
Admit Weekend 2025, a three-day program that will introduce you to the intellectual vibrancy and
dynamic campus life that define GU. Information about that event is enclosed. Whatever decision you
make, we ask that you complete the enclosed enrollment response card and return it to us by the
postmark deadline of May 2, 2025. Should you decide to matriculate at GU — and we sincerely hope
you do — we will send enrollment information to you in late May.

While we have every reason to believe you will complete this school year successfully, remember that
your admission is contingent upon your continued strong academic performance in the program you
presented to us in your application.

Once again, I extend my congratulations on your admission to GU and welcome you to the GU family.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of AdmissionOL 
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User Agreement and Parental Consent
Please complete this form to inidicate that you agree with the terms and conditions. The signature of
both the student and parent/guardian are mandatory before access may be granted to Green University
services. This document, whic includes lorem ipsum reflects the entire agreement and understanding of
all parties.

Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetuer adipiscing elit. Ut odio. Nam sed est. Nam a risus et est
iaculis adipiscing. Vestibulum ante ipsum primis in faucibus orci luctus et ultrices posuere cubilia Curae;
Integer ut justo. In tincidunt viverra nisl. Donec dictum malesuada magna. Curabitur id nibh auctor tellus
adipiscing pharetra. Fusce vel justo non orci semper feugiat. Cras eu leo at purus ultrices tristique.

Student
As a user of the Green University network and internet access servies, I have read lorem ipsum and
hereby agree to comply with Lorem Ipsum.

Student: Kurtis Spores

Date:

Student signature:

Parent/Legal Guardian
As parent/legal guardian of the student signing above, I grant permission for my child Lorem ipsum
dolor sit amet, consectetuer adipiscing elit. Ut odio. Nam sed est. Nam a risus et est iaculis adipiscing.
Vestibulum ante ipsum primis in faucibus orci luctus et ultrices posuere cubilia Curae; Integer ut justo. In
tincidunt viverra nisl.

Donec dictum malesuada magna. Curabitur id nibh auctor tellus adipiscing pharetra. Fusce vel justo non
orci semper feugiat. Cras eu leo at purus ultrices tristique.

Date:

Parent/Guardian signature:

Print name:

Address:

Telephone:
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February 10, 2025

Lauryn Urridge
23236 Anhalt Trail
1304 Almere Stad

Dear Lauryn,

I am very sorry to let you know that we are unable to offer you admission to Green University (class
of 2025). Please know that this decision in no way diminishes your application. We were humbled by
your talents and achievements and by the commitment you demonstrated in all your academic and
extracurricular endeavors.

We appreciate the thoughtfulness and care that went into your application and want to assure you that
your candidacy received thorough and serious consideration. Because we receive tens of thousands of
applications for an incoming class of approcimately 1,700 students, we must decline the vast majority of
our applications each year.

All of our admission decisions are made through and exhaustive committee review process. As a result,
all decisions are final, and we are unable to consider appeals of any kind. Please visit our page of
frequently asked questions for answers about our admission process. I would also like to share an
article I wrote for the Los Lobos Times, which you may find relevant today.

We are complimented by your interest in Green University and thank you for the hard work your
application represents. You have our very best wishes for your college education.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of Admission
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February 10, 2025

Kale Polly
87061 Charing Cross Court
8204 Lelystad

Dear Kale,

I am very sorry to let you know that we are unable to offer you admission to Green University (class
of 2025). Please know that this decision in no way diminishes your application. We were humbled by
your talents and achievements and by the commitment you demonstrated in all your academic and
extracurricular endeavors.

We appreciate the thoughtfulness and care that went into your application and want to assure you that
your candidacy received thorough and serious consideration. Because we receive tens of thousands of
applications for an incoming class of approcimately 1,700 students, we must decline the vast majority of
our applications each year.

All of our admission decisions are made through and exhaustive committee review process. As a result,
all decisions are final, and we are unable to consider appeals of any kind. Please visit our page of
frequently asked questions for answers about our admission process. I would also like to share an
article I wrote for the Los Lobos Times, which you may find relevant today.

We are complimented by your interest in Green University and thank you for the hard work your
application represents. You have our very best wishes for your college education.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of Admission
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February 10, 2025

Gustie Maddie
66797 Loftsgordon Plaza
3709 Zeist

Dear Gustie,

Congratulations! It is with great pleasure that I offer you admission to the Green University class
of 2025.

Your thoughtful application and remarkable accomplishments convinced us that you have the intellectual
energy, imagination and talent to flourish at Green University. Among the over 20,000 applications we
read, your distinguished record of academic excellence and personal achievement stood out. We are
thrilled to welcome you to the GU community and look forward to the unique and extraordinary
contributions we know you will make to the intellectual and extracurricular life of our campus.

The exciting next step is now yours. As GU is probably only one of several options you will consider in
the coming weeks, I hope you will use the time to learn more about us. We invite you to participate in
Admit Weekend 2025, a three-day program that will introduce you to the intellectual vibrancy and
dynamic campus life that define GU. Information about that event is enclosed. Whatever decision you
make, we ask that you complete the enclosed enrollment response card and return it to us by the
postmark deadline of May 2, 2025. Should you decide to matriculate at GU — and we sincerely hope
you do — we will send enrollment information to you in late May.

While we have every reason to believe you will complete this school year successfully, remember that
your admission is contingent upon your continued strong academic performance in the program you
presented to us in your application.

Once again, I extend my congratulations on your admission to GU and welcome you to the GU family.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of AdmissionOL 
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User Agreement and Parental Consent
Please complete this form to inidicate that you agree with the terms and conditions. The signature of
both the student and parent/guardian are mandatory before access may be granted to Green University
services. This document, whic includes lorem ipsum reflects the entire agreement and understanding of
all parties.

Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetuer adipiscing elit. Ut odio. Nam sed est. Nam a risus et est
iaculis adipiscing. Vestibulum ante ipsum primis in faucibus orci luctus et ultrices posuere cubilia Curae;
Integer ut justo. In tincidunt viverra nisl. Donec dictum malesuada magna. Curabitur id nibh auctor tellus
adipiscing pharetra. Fusce vel justo non orci semper feugiat. Cras eu leo at purus ultrices tristique.

Student
As a user of the Green University network and internet access servies, I have read lorem ipsum and
hereby agree to comply with Lorem Ipsum.

Student: Gustie Maddie

Date:

Student signature:

Parent/Legal Guardian
As parent/legal guardian of the student signing above, I grant permission for my child Lorem ipsum
dolor sit amet, consectetuer adipiscing elit. Ut odio. Nam sed est. Nam a risus et est iaculis adipiscing.
Vestibulum ante ipsum primis in faucibus orci luctus et ultrices posuere cubilia Curae; Integer ut justo. In
tincidunt viverra nisl.

Donec dictum malesuada magna. Curabitur id nibh auctor tellus adipiscing pharetra. Fusce vel justo non
orci semper feugiat. Cras eu leo at purus ultrices tristique.

Date:

Parent/Guardian signature:

Print name:

Address:

Telephone:
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February 10, 2025

Joanne Nassey
7403 Summer Ridge Parkway
3004 Rotterdam postbusnummers

Dear Joanne,

Congratulations! It is with great pleasure that I offer you admission to the Green University class
of 2025.

Your thoughtful application and remarkable accomplishments convinced us that you have the intellectual
energy, imagination and talent to flourish at Green University. Among the over 20,000 applications we
read, your distinguished record of academic excellence and personal achievement stood out. We are
thrilled to welcome you to the GU community and look forward to the unique and extraordinary
contributions we know you will make to the intellectual and extracurricular life of our campus.

The exciting next step is now yours. As GU is probably only one of several options you will consider in
the coming weeks, I hope you will use the time to learn more about us. We invite you to participate in
Admit Weekend 2025, a three-day program that will introduce you to the intellectual vibrancy and
dynamic campus life that define GU. Information about that event is enclosed. Whatever decision you
make, we ask that you complete the enclosed enrollment response card and return it to us by the
postmark deadline of May 2, 2025. Should you decide to matriculate at GU — and we sincerely hope
you do — we will send enrollment information to you in late May.

While we have every reason to believe you will complete this school year successfully, remember that
your admission is contingent upon your continued strong academic performance in the program you
presented to us in your application.

Once again, I extend my congratulations on your admission to GU and welcome you to the GU family.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of AdmissionOL 
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February 10, 2025

Margi Hayth
7 Riverside Pass
1069 Amsterdam Nieuw West

Dear Margi,

Congratulations! It is with great pleasure that I offer you admission to the Green University class
of 2025.

Your thoughtful application and remarkable accomplishments convinced us that you have the intellectual
energy, imagination and talent to flourish at Green University. Among the over 20,000 applications we
read, your distinguished record of academic excellence and personal achievement stood out. We are
thrilled to welcome you to the GU community and look forward to the unique and extraordinary
contributions we know you will make to the intellectual and extracurricular life of our campus.

The exciting next step is now yours. As GU is probably only one of several options you will consider in
the coming weeks, I hope you will use the time to learn more about us. We invite you to participate in
Admit Weekend 2025, a three-day program that will introduce you to the intellectual vibrancy and
dynamic campus life that define GU. Information about that event is enclosed. Whatever decision you
make, we ask that you complete the enclosed enrollment response card and return it to us by the
postmark deadline of May 2, 2025. Should you decide to matriculate at GU — and we sincerely hope
you do — we will send enrollment information to you in late May.

While we have every reason to believe you will complete this school year successfully, remember that
your admission is contingent upon your continued strong academic performance in the program you
presented to us in your application.

Once again, I extend my congratulations on your admission to GU and welcome you to the GU family.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of AdmissionOL 
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February 10, 2025

Isadora Sincock
56 Mockingbird Street
6204 Maastricht

Dear Isadora,

I am very sorry to let you know that we are unable to offer you admission to Green University (class
of 2025). Please know that this decision in no way diminishes your application. We were humbled by
your talents and achievements and by the commitment you demonstrated in all your academic and
extracurricular endeavors.

We appreciate the thoughtfulness and care that went into your application and want to assure you that
your candidacy received thorough and serious consideration. Because we receive tens of thousands of
applications for an incoming class of approcimately 1,700 students, we must decline the vast majority of
our applications each year.

All of our admission decisions are made through and exhaustive committee review process. As a result,
all decisions are final, and we are unable to consider appeals of any kind. Please visit our page of
frequently asked questions for answers about our admission process. I would also like to share an
article I wrote for the Los Lobos Times, which you may find relevant today.

We are complimented by your interest in Green University and thank you for the hard work your
application represents. You have our very best wishes for your college education.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of Admission
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February 10, 2025

Marie-ann Ranscombe
0 Fordem Street
6204 Maastricht

Dear Marie-ann,

I am very sorry to let you know that we are unable to offer you admission to Green University (class
of 2025). Please know that this decision in no way diminishes your application. We were humbled by
your talents and achievements and by the commitment you demonstrated in all your academic and
extracurricular endeavors.

We appreciate the thoughtfulness and care that went into your application and want to assure you that
your candidacy received thorough and serious consideration. Because we receive tens of thousands of
applications for an incoming class of approcimately 1,700 students, we must decline the vast majority of
our applications each year.

All of our admission decisions are made through and exhaustive committee review process. As a result,
all decisions are final, and we are unable to consider appeals of any kind. Please visit our page of
frequently asked questions for answers about our admission process. I would also like to share an
article I wrote for the Los Lobos Times, which you may find relevant today.

We are complimented by your interest in Green University and thank you for the hard work your
application represents. You have our very best wishes for your college education.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of Admission
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February 10, 2025

Colan Van Der Hoog
519 Lukken Circle
3994 Houten

Dear Colan,

I am very sorry to let you know that we are unable to offer you admission to Green University (class
of 2025). Please know that this decision in no way diminishes your application. We were humbled by
your talents and achievements and by the commitment you demonstrated in all your academic and
extracurricular endeavors.

We appreciate the thoughtfulness and care that went into your application and want to assure you that
your candidacy received thorough and serious consideration. Because we receive tens of thousands of
applications for an incoming class of approcimately 1,700 students, we must decline the vast majority of
our applications each year.

All of our admission decisions are made through and exhaustive committee review process. As a result,
all decisions are final, and we are unable to consider appeals of any kind. Please visit our page of
frequently asked questions for answers about our admission process. I would also like to share an
article I wrote for the Los Lobos Times, which you may find relevant today.

We are complimented by your interest in Green University and thank you for the hard work your
application represents. You have our very best wishes for your college education.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of Admission
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February 10, 2025

Anna Bittlestone
92 Coolidge Plaza
8914 Leeuwarden

Dear Anna,

Congratulations! It is with great pleasure that I offer you admission to the Green University class
of 2025.

Your thoughtful application and remarkable accomplishments convinced us that you have the intellectual
energy, imagination and talent to flourish at Green University. Among the over 20,000 applications we
read, your distinguished record of academic excellence and personal achievement stood out. We are
thrilled to welcome you to the GU community and look forward to the unique and extraordinary
contributions we know you will make to the intellectual and extracurricular life of our campus.

The exciting next step is now yours. As GU is probably only one of several options you will consider in
the coming weeks, I hope you will use the time to learn more about us. We invite you to participate in
Admit Weekend 2025, a three-day program that will introduce you to the intellectual vibrancy and
dynamic campus life that define GU. Information about that event is enclosed. Whatever decision you
make, we ask that you complete the enclosed enrollment response card and return it to us by the
postmark deadline of May 2, 2025. Should you decide to matriculate at GU — and we sincerely hope
you do — we will send enrollment information to you in late May.

While we have every reason to believe you will complete this school year successfully, remember that
your admission is contingent upon your continued strong academic performance in the program you
presented to us in your application.

Once again, I extend my congratulations on your admission to GU and welcome you to the GU family.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of AdmissionOL 
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February 10, 2025

Cory Baversor
999 Crest Line Circle
5509 Veldhoven

Dear Cory,

Congratulations! It is with great pleasure that I offer you admission to the Green University class
of 2025.

Your thoughtful application and remarkable accomplishments convinced us that you have the intellectual
energy, imagination and talent to flourish at Green University. Among the over 20,000 applications we
read, your distinguished record of academic excellence and personal achievement stood out. We are
thrilled to welcome you to the GU community and look forward to the unique and extraordinary
contributions we know you will make to the intellectual and extracurricular life of our campus.

The exciting next step is now yours. As GU is probably only one of several options you will consider in
the coming weeks, I hope you will use the time to learn more about us. We invite you to participate in
Admit Weekend 2025, a three-day program that will introduce you to the intellectual vibrancy and
dynamic campus life that define GU. Information about that event is enclosed. Whatever decision you
make, we ask that you complete the enclosed enrollment response card and return it to us by the
postmark deadline of May 2, 2025. Should you decide to matriculate at GU — and we sincerely hope
you do — we will send enrollment information to you in late May.

While we have every reason to believe you will complete this school year successfully, remember that
your admission is contingent upon your continued strong academic performance in the program you
presented to us in your application.

Once again, I extend my congratulations on your admission to GU and welcome you to the GU family.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of AdmissionOL 
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February 10, 2025

Lorianne Olland
3 Claremont Alley
6444 Brunssum

Dear Lorianne,

Congratulations! It is with great pleasure that I offer you admission to the Green University class
of 2025.

Your thoughtful application and remarkable accomplishments convinced us that you have the intellectual
energy, imagination and talent to flourish at Green University. Among the over 20,000 applications we
read, your distinguished record of academic excellence and personal achievement stood out. We are
thrilled to welcome you to the GU community and look forward to the unique and extraordinary
contributions we know you will make to the intellectual and extracurricular life of our campus.

The exciting next step is now yours. As GU is probably only one of several options you will consider in
the coming weeks, I hope you will use the time to learn more about us. We invite you to participate in
Admit Weekend 2025, a three-day program that will introduce you to the intellectual vibrancy and
dynamic campus life that define GU. Information about that event is enclosed. Whatever decision you
make, we ask that you complete the enclosed enrollment response card and return it to us by the
postmark deadline of May 2, 2025. Should you decide to matriculate at GU — and we sincerely hope
you do — we will send enrollment information to you in late May.

While we have every reason to believe you will complete this school year successfully, remember that
your admission is contingent upon your continued strong academic performance in the program you
presented to us in your application.

Once again, I extend my congratulations on your admission to GU and welcome you to the GU family.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of AdmissionOL 
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User Agreement and Parental Consent
Please complete this form to inidicate that you agree with the terms and conditions. The signature of
both the student and parent/guardian are mandatory before access may be granted to Green University
services. This document, whic includes lorem ipsum reflects the entire agreement and understanding of
all parties.

Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetuer adipiscing elit. Ut odio. Nam sed est. Nam a risus et est
iaculis adipiscing. Vestibulum ante ipsum primis in faucibus orci luctus et ultrices posuere cubilia Curae;
Integer ut justo. In tincidunt viverra nisl. Donec dictum malesuada magna. Curabitur id nibh auctor tellus
adipiscing pharetra. Fusce vel justo non orci semper feugiat. Cras eu leo at purus ultrices tristique.

Student
As a user of the Green University network and internet access servies, I have read lorem ipsum and
hereby agree to comply with Lorem Ipsum.

Student: Lorianne Olland

Date:

Student signature:

Parent/Legal Guardian
As parent/legal guardian of the student signing above, I grant permission for my child Lorem ipsum
dolor sit amet, consectetuer adipiscing elit. Ut odio. Nam sed est. Nam a risus et est iaculis adipiscing.
Vestibulum ante ipsum primis in faucibus orci luctus et ultrices posuere cubilia Curae; Integer ut justo. In
tincidunt viverra nisl.

Donec dictum malesuada magna. Curabitur id nibh auctor tellus adipiscing pharetra. Fusce vel justo non
orci semper feugiat. Cras eu leo at purus ultrices tristique.

Date:

Parent/Guardian signature:

Print name:

Address:

Telephone:
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February 10, 2025

Eli Worsom
13 Roxbury Street
6509 Nijmegen

Dear Eli,

I am very sorry to let you know that we are unable to offer you admission to Green University (class
of 2025). Please know that this decision in no way diminishes your application. We were humbled by
your talents and achievements and by the commitment you demonstrated in all your academic and
extracurricular endeavors.

We appreciate the thoughtfulness and care that went into your application and want to assure you that
your candidacy received thorough and serious consideration. Because we receive tens of thousands of
applications for an incoming class of approcimately 1,700 students, we must decline the vast majority of
our applications each year.

All of our admission decisions are made through and exhaustive committee review process. As a result,
all decisions are final, and we are unable to consider appeals of any kind. Please visit our page of
frequently asked questions for answers about our admission process. I would also like to share an
article I wrote for the Los Lobos Times, which you may find relevant today.

We are complimented by your interest in Green University and thank you for the hard work your
application represents. You have our very best wishes for your college education.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of Admission
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February 10, 2025

Nevile Boutellier
9706 East Circle
1819 Alkmaar

Dear Nevile,

Congratulations! It is with great pleasure that I offer you admission to the Green University class
of 2025.

Your thoughtful application and remarkable accomplishments convinced us that you have the intellectual
energy, imagination and talent to flourish at Green University. Among the over 20,000 applications we
read, your distinguished record of academic excellence and personal achievement stood out. We are
thrilled to welcome you to the GU community and look forward to the unique and extraordinary
contributions we know you will make to the intellectual and extracurricular life of our campus.

The exciting next step is now yours. As GU is probably only one of several options you will consider in
the coming weeks, I hope you will use the time to learn more about us. We invite you to participate in
Admit Weekend 2025, a three-day program that will introduce you to the intellectual vibrancy and
dynamic campus life that define GU. Information about that event is enclosed. Whatever decision you
make, we ask that you complete the enclosed enrollment response card and return it to us by the
postmark deadline of May 2, 2025. Should you decide to matriculate at GU — and we sincerely hope
you do — we will send enrollment information to you in late May.

While we have every reason to believe you will complete this school year successfully, remember that
your admission is contingent upon your continued strong academic performance in the program you
presented to us in your application.

Once again, I extend my congratulations on your admission to GU and welcome you to the GU family.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of AdmissionOL 
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User Agreement and Parental Consent
Please complete this form to inidicate that you agree with the terms and conditions. The signature of
both the student and parent/guardian are mandatory before access may be granted to Green University
services. This document, whic includes lorem ipsum reflects the entire agreement and understanding of
all parties.

Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetuer adipiscing elit. Ut odio. Nam sed est. Nam a risus et est
iaculis adipiscing. Vestibulum ante ipsum primis in faucibus orci luctus et ultrices posuere cubilia Curae;
Integer ut justo. In tincidunt viverra nisl. Donec dictum malesuada magna. Curabitur id nibh auctor tellus
adipiscing pharetra. Fusce vel justo non orci semper feugiat. Cras eu leo at purus ultrices tristique.

Student
As a user of the Green University network and internet access servies, I have read lorem ipsum and
hereby agree to comply with Lorem Ipsum.

Student: Nevile Boutellier

Date:

Student signature:

Parent/Legal Guardian
As parent/legal guardian of the student signing above, I grant permission for my child Lorem ipsum
dolor sit amet, consectetuer adipiscing elit. Ut odio. Nam sed est. Nam a risus et est iaculis adipiscing.
Vestibulum ante ipsum primis in faucibus orci luctus et ultrices posuere cubilia Curae; Integer ut justo. In
tincidunt viverra nisl.

Donec dictum malesuada magna. Curabitur id nibh auctor tellus adipiscing pharetra. Fusce vel justo non
orci semper feugiat. Cras eu leo at purus ultrices tristique.

Date:

Parent/Guardian signature:

Print name:

Address:

Telephone:
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February 10, 2025

Garrick Uridge
080 High Crossing Hill
1964 Heemskerk

Dear Garrick,

I am very sorry to let you know that we are unable to offer you admission to Green University (class
of 2025). Please know that this decision in no way diminishes your application. We were humbled by
your talents and achievements and by the commitment you demonstrated in all your academic and
extracurricular endeavors.

We appreciate the thoughtfulness and care that went into your application and want to assure you that
your candidacy received thorough and serious consideration. Because we receive tens of thousands of
applications for an incoming class of approcimately 1,700 students, we must decline the vast majority of
our applications each year.

All of our admission decisions are made through and exhaustive committee review process. As a result,
all decisions are final, and we are unable to consider appeals of any kind. Please visit our page of
frequently asked questions for answers about our admission process. I would also like to share an
article I wrote for the Los Lobos Times, which you may find relevant today.

We are complimented by your interest in Green University and thank you for the hard work your
application represents. You have our very best wishes for your college education.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of Admission
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February 10, 2025

Jammie Izak
5 Grover Road
6814 Arnhem

Dear Jammie,

Congratulations! It is with great pleasure that I offer you admission to the Green University class
of 2025.

Your thoughtful application and remarkable accomplishments convinced us that you have the intellectual
energy, imagination and talent to flourish at Green University. Among the over 20,000 applications we
read, your distinguished record of academic excellence and personal achievement stood out. We are
thrilled to welcome you to the GU community and look forward to the unique and extraordinary
contributions we know you will make to the intellectual and extracurricular life of our campus.

The exciting next step is now yours. As GU is probably only one of several options you will consider in
the coming weeks, I hope you will use the time to learn more about us. We invite you to participate in
Admit Weekend 2025, a three-day program that will introduce you to the intellectual vibrancy and
dynamic campus life that define GU. Information about that event is enclosed. Whatever decision you
make, we ask that you complete the enclosed enrollment response card and return it to us by the
postmark deadline of May 2, 2025. Should you decide to matriculate at GU — and we sincerely hope
you do — we will send enrollment information to you in late May.

While we have every reason to believe you will complete this school year successfully, remember that
your admission is contingent upon your continued strong academic performance in the program you
presented to us in your application.

Once again, I extend my congratulations on your admission to GU and welcome you to the GU family.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of AdmissionOL 
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February 10, 2025

Hobard Skrines
58 Brentwood Alley
8904 Leeuwarden

Dear Hobard,

Congratulations! It is with great pleasure that I offer you admission to the Green University class
of 2025.

Your thoughtful application and remarkable accomplishments convinced us that you have the intellectual
energy, imagination and talent to flourish at Green University. Among the over 20,000 applications we
read, your distinguished record of academic excellence and personal achievement stood out. We are
thrilled to welcome you to the GU community and look forward to the unique and extraordinary
contributions we know you will make to the intellectual and extracurricular life of our campus.

The exciting next step is now yours. As GU is probably only one of several options you will consider in
the coming weeks, I hope you will use the time to learn more about us. We invite you to participate in
Admit Weekend 2025, a three-day program that will introduce you to the intellectual vibrancy and
dynamic campus life that define GU. Information about that event is enclosed. Whatever decision you
make, we ask that you complete the enclosed enrollment response card and return it to us by the
postmark deadline of May 2, 2025. Should you decide to matriculate at GU — and we sincerely hope
you do — we will send enrollment information to you in late May.

While we have every reason to believe you will complete this school year successfully, remember that
your admission is contingent upon your continued strong academic performance in the program you
presented to us in your application.

Once again, I extend my congratulations on your admission to GU and welcome you to the GU family.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of AdmissionOL 
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February 10, 2025

Jilli Rickardsson
57050 Bowman Drive
5914 Venlo

Dear Jilli,

I am very sorry to let you know that we are unable to offer you admission to Green University (class
of 2025). Please know that this decision in no way diminishes your application. We were humbled by
your talents and achievements and by the commitment you demonstrated in all your academic and
extracurricular endeavors.

We appreciate the thoughtfulness and care that went into your application and want to assure you that
your candidacy received thorough and serious consideration. Because we receive tens of thousands of
applications for an incoming class of approcimately 1,700 students, we must decline the vast majority of
our applications each year.

All of our admission decisions are made through and exhaustive committee review process. As a result,
all decisions are final, and we are unable to consider appeals of any kind. Please visit our page of
frequently asked questions for answers about our admission process. I would also like to share an
article I wrote for the Los Lobos Times, which you may find relevant today.

We are complimented by your interest in Green University and thank you for the hard work your
application represents. You have our very best wishes for your college education.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of Admission
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February 10, 2025

Valida Szymczyk
04815 North Road
5104 Dongen

Dear Valida,

I am very sorry to let you know that we are unable to offer you admission to Green University (class
of 2025). Please know that this decision in no way diminishes your application. We were humbled by
your talents and achievements and by the commitment you demonstrated in all your academic and
extracurricular endeavors.

We appreciate the thoughtfulness and care that went into your application and want to assure you that
your candidacy received thorough and serious consideration. Because we receive tens of thousands of
applications for an incoming class of approcimately 1,700 students, we must decline the vast majority of
our applications each year.

All of our admission decisions are made through and exhaustive committee review process. As a result,
all decisions are final, and we are unable to consider appeals of any kind. Please visit our page of
frequently asked questions for answers about our admission process. I would also like to share an
article I wrote for the Los Lobos Times, which you may find relevant today.

We are complimented by your interest in Green University and thank you for the hard work your
application represents. You have our very best wishes for your college education.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of Admission
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February 10, 2025

Joyan Armin
91 Dapin Place
2228 Katwijk

Dear Joyan,

I am very sorry to let you know that we are unable to offer you admission to Green University (class
of 2025). Please know that this decision in no way diminishes your application. We were humbled by
your talents and achievements and by the commitment you demonstrated in all your academic and
extracurricular endeavors.

We appreciate the thoughtfulness and care that went into your application and want to assure you that
your candidacy received thorough and serious consideration. Because we receive tens of thousands of
applications for an incoming class of approcimately 1,700 students, we must decline the vast majority of
our applications each year.

All of our admission decisions are made through and exhaustive committee review process. As a result,
all decisions are final, and we are unable to consider appeals of any kind. Please visit our page of
frequently asked questions for answers about our admission process. I would also like to share an
article I wrote for the Los Lobos Times, which you may find relevant today.

We are complimented by your interest in Green University and thank you for the hard work your
application represents. You have our very best wishes for your college education.

Sincerely,

Pierre Probst
Director of Admission
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